

Bangor Central News!!!



September 2019

Contact Info:

Phone: 684-8891 Fax: 686-8211

Mrs. Vrable, Principal – ext. 4202 Mrs. Bigelow, Secretary – ext. 4201 Miss Phelps, SSC – ext. 5231 Mrs. Brewer, RTC – ext. 4236 Transportation – 684-6150 Edison Admin. Bldg. – 684-8121

> School Office Hours 7:55am – 3:30pm

> > School Hours 8:15 – 3:10pm

Important Dates:

September 12 – Picture Day **September 24** – Science Night & Book Fair

October 9 - No School

October 21 - Picture Re-take Day

October 30 - Math Spooktacular and Trunk or Treat...info coming soon

October 31 - Black and Orange Day

November 4 - Homecoming Parade

5pm

November 7 - Half-day – Students dismissed at 11:15am

November 7 - Parent/Teacher Conf.

November 27-30 - No School

(Thanksgiving Break)

December 24-January 4 - No School

Greetings Bobcat Families,

I would like to personally welcome all of our students and families to the 2019-2020 school-year at Bangor Central. I look forward to another wonderful year with your child/children. The district and building had a very busy summer working on many improvements to our school. As some of you may have seen, the main office has been relocated to the front of the building. For the safety of our students, we request that all visitors enter through the main entrance and check-in at the help window. Please note a photo ID is mandatory when signing in to our visitor kiosk.

One of our goals each year is to improve student attendance. We encourage all students to be at school, on-time, all day, every day. We certainly understand that children get sick, therefore please keep them home if they are ill or running a fever. Students may return if they are fever free or on antibiotics for 24 hours.

The Positivity Project is in full swing again this year. The project provides our staff and students common language and lessons to empower our youth to build positive relationships. The project teaches positive psychology's 24 character traits. Along with that, The Positivity Project's motto and our focus is #OtherPeopleMatter. The focus is to identify and appreciate the good in others, knowing that words and actions affect others, support others when they struggle, being present and giving others your attention, and cheering their successes.

Just a friendly reminder that as the season changes and the cooler weather drawers near, please be sure your child is coming to school prepared with the proper clothing. Students start their day outside in the morning and also go out for lunch recess as long as it's not raining.

Sincerely, Mrs. Melissa Vrable, Principal

Imagine – Inspire – Innovate



SCHOOL HOURS, DROP OFF/PICK UP PROCEDURES, AND ABSENT INFORMATION for the 2019-2020 School Year

Arrival/Drop-off in the morning:

Students may be dropped off at the SOUTH playground fence entrance located at the south end of the building starting at 7:55am. There is NO supervision prior to that time. Students and parents are not allowed to enter the building.

Dismissal/Pick-up in the afternoon:

Students can be picked up at the SOUTH playground fence entrance (same location as arrival). Students will exit the playground doors and meet you at the fence. Parents will need to park in the south parking lot and walk to the fence to meet their child. Parents are not allowed on the playground at the end of the day or during dismissal so please stand on the south side of the fence and wait for your child.

In case of inclement weather, such as rain, please follow our normal drop-off and pick-up procedures.

There is a BUS ONLY lane located at the north end of the building. Please respect this area and keep this lane clear and open. It is for the safety of all of our students.

Please call the office by 2:30pm to notify us if there is a change to your child's normal end of the day routine.

We appreciate your cooperation!